file:

June 20, 1972 Tuesday

To: Mr. Burgan

From: JBT

INDIAN CEMETERY, 12TH & MENAUL

Mr. and Mrs. Jaramillo, 344-5537, live on the north side of Menaul Blvd. west of its take-off from Menaul Extension which goes down to Indian School Road.

The Indian Cemetery is a weed patch. They have spoken to Mr. Kieth Lamb, Superintendent of the Indian School, who had said he might phone you and may have done so.

Lamb told them he would not object to inclusion of the cemetery in the proposed park, and said he would take down the fence, or that it could be taken down.

Apparently there are no tombstones in the cemetery. The Zuni Indian who is caretaker of the cemetery, Mr. Ed Tsyitee (tsi i-te) (whose phone, from the phone book, is 344-7895) had objected to removal of the cemetery when the Menaul Extension was slated to cross it; but the Jaramillos apparently feel that to grass it and leave the bones in place below ground would not be objectionable.

I told the Jaramillos that I was sure you would not take any measures affecting a cemetery without full clearance but that I would pass the information along.

Mr.

Copy to Kirk Worley Al Boberg